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Sno-King Boeing Retiree Volunteers 

General Meeting 

 

Boeing Everett Employees Activity Center 

November 20th—3rd Thursday, 12:00 Noon 
Come early and share a snack and coffee and socialize 

 

Bring another Boeing retiree—Bring dry food staples for the Food Bank   
 

SNO-KING BOEING RETIREE VOLUNTEERS OFFICE & MEETING ROOM 
     Located  in  the Boeing Everett Activity Center which is 2½ miles North of the Boeing Everett Plant  

From either direction (East or West) on Highway 526 (Boeing Freeway), take the Seaway Blvd turnoff.  Proceed northerly for  

approximately 2½ miles.  The Activity Center is at the top of the next hill after you drive down through the big curve in the gully. 

Lots of parking in front of the building.   

 

 

Our activity this month will be— 

 

Thanksgiving Potluck 
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Chairman’s Report 

This newsletter 

Pan Am Lectures 

CLC Report 

H i All, 

It is time to submit your Bluebills volunteer 

hours for the month of  October or any previous 

month. If you have hours that have not been reported, 

you may submit those also. Thanks for your input. 

Max 

Volunteer Hours 

This newsletter is also on our website in living color 

 

http://www.bluebills.org/snoking.html 

It’s that time of year again:  election of the leaders of 

our organization for the upcoming year.  Remember, 

this isn’t political.  We are just looking for a change:  

new ideas, new energy, new direction.  Please contact 

any of the officers listed in this newsletter if you are 

interested in any of the leadership positions, or you 

wish to be on the board of the Central Leadership 

Committee.  We will be passing out blank ballots at 

the November meeting for those leadership positions. 

The month of October ended with back-to-back Rec-

ognition events.  First up, the Heritage chapter held 

their event at the Doubletree Hotel, located in South-

center.  A great celebration with over 130 in atten-

dance.  Great company, great food, great entertain-

ment.  Next, our event, held October 30th at Shawn 

O’Donnell’s.  Included were representatives from a 

number of the organizations with which we are in-

volved:  Volunteers of America; Everett School Dis-

trict; Catholic Community Services, the sponsor of  

RSVP (Retired Senior Volunteer Program).  Paulette 

Jacobsen, director of the program, for which we are a 

station, spoke about new guidelines which are being 

put in place by the federal government as emphasis 

areas for volunteers to direct their focus. 

A special thanks to Stan Shipley and his son, Joel, 

for putting together the slide show depicting the Blue-

bills at work performing a variety of volunteer activi-

ties throughout the year. 

                   Bob Krull 

   At this time of year, Bluebills elect 4 new members-

at-large to CLC.  Norma Vaughn has encouraged 

more participation on CLC from both Sno-King and 

Oly-Pen.  In her words: 

Elections will take place in November to elect four 

(4) new members to the Bluebills Central Leader-

ship Council.  This is a great opportunity for Blue-

bills members to say, “I want to help the organiza-

tion to continue to be a visible force in the commu-

nity and will gladly give a couple of hours each 

month to do so.”  Will you be one who answers this 

call for more members to step up and help Blue-

bills? 

   Candidates from any chapter are eligible to run for 

CLC.  If you would like to be considered, or to sug-

gest someone else from Sno-King, please talk to Bob 

Krull. 

                 Stan Shipley 

   An email was received from Pat Colyer regarding a 

series of seminars being held at the Historic Flight 

Foundation (HFF), off Bernie Webber Drive, on the 

west side of Paine Field, discussing the history of Pan 

Am and  Boeing.  The first was given in early Novem-

ber; the second, covering Pan Am and the First Land-

Based Transportation Routes, will be presented De-

cember 3rd at 7 PM and December 6th at noon; and 

the third, Introducing the Jet Age, the Boeing 707, will 

be given January 7th at 7 PM and January 10th at 

noon.  For further information, please contact HFF at 

425-348-3200 



Sew N Sews 

Helping Out at St. Joseph’s 
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John McCallum 

   Many lovely items were received from Bluebills --- 

     WANDA THOMAS --  8 scarves made with some 

beautiful nice yarns; 1 adult afghan, 3 baby afghans 

and 3 baby sweaters -- a blue one, a red one and a 

mauve one, each with matching hats.  Everything is so 

beautiful and made so well.   

     ANGELA THOMAS --  donated 13 hats that she 

made – all in very pretty colors. 

     BARBARA BELL  --  provided 3 twin size quilts 

(60 x 80) and a baby quilt. 

   A delivery was made to Catholic Community Ser-

vices of baby blankets.   

   A large delivery of sewing items was delivered to 

Barbara Bell.  She asked for jeans to make quilts.  St. 

Joseph’s provided several large bags of jeans and I 

removed all  the unnecessary parts.  VOA let us have 

the rejected pants and shirts from the Eddie Bauer pro-

ject.  I’ve been lucky at getting nice flannel sheets 

from Goodwill that will be used for the backing -- 

$1.29.  If a person doesn’t mind sorting through a lot 

of stuff, there can be some great buys.  Goodwill is on 

my way to the Everett Clinic (where I spend a lot of 

time).  The store is always full of shoppers looking for 

a bargain.    

   Two boxes of yarn were donated to a senior who is 

making hats and scarves.  

   Thanks again for all that you do for the community. 

                                Sew long, 

                        Rose 

   Helpers are needed at St. Joseph’s in Marysville for 

the upcoming Christmas season.  The job consists of 

monitoring the clients as they select their Christmas 

decorations. 

The shifts are:   

      Tuesday and Thursday      10:30 AM – 12:00 Noon 

                                                   1:00 PM –   5:00 PM 

      Saturday                              9:30 AM – 12:00 Noon 

   You can do one shift or several.  St. Joseph’s is lo-

cated at 1925 -4th Street, Marysville, WA.  Check out 

their web page at www.saintjosephshouse.org.    

   Let me know if you are interested or have any ques-

tions.  Many thanks! 

Rose Johnson — 425-259-4309 or email me.                             

   In October, Bluebills lost a tremendous individual.  

His kind, caring and humorous nature was so apparent 

to everyone he met.  We will miss him! 

   On October 17, 2014, at the age 83, John McCallum 

of Everett, WA passed away peacefully, surrounded 

by those he loved.  John was a 59-year member with 

the Masons of Renton as well as a member of the 

Shriners in Seattle.  John retired from the Boeing 

Company after 45 years of service.  Eighteen of those 

years with Boeing were spent overseas.  On August 7, 

2014, John and his wife Theda "Teddy" celebrated 

their 50th Wedding Anniversary. 

http://www.saintjosephshouse.org


2014 Recognition Luncheon Photos 
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More Luncheon Photos 
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DATES TO REMEMBER!! 

 

 

 

 

Sno-King Boeing Retiree Volunteers Meeting, Thursday, November 20th at 12:00 Noon 

 

This months activity will be 

 

Thanksgiving Potluck 

 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving Potluck 

Sno-King Boeing Retiree Volunteers Council E-mail / Phone List 
 

Sno-King Boeing Bluebills office . . . (425) 717-6750   E-mail . . . snokingbluebills@boeing.com 

Bluebill Web Page for all Chapters . . . www.bluebills.org 

 
 
Bob Krull.............................. Chairman ............................................................... (360) 691-2210 ....................................... (360) 691-2210 

Rose Johnson  ....................... 1st Vice Chair/Sew ‘n Sews ................................... roza1@msn.com ..................................... (425) 259-4309 

Dave Skinner ........................ 2nd Vice Chair/Environment Projects ................... crystal1921@comcast.net ....................... (425) 353-4840 

Stan Shipley ......................... CLC Rep ................................................................ ship38@comcast.net ............................... (425) 487-2533 

Max Hayashi ........................ Volunteer Hours..................................................... macxh@earthlink.net.............................. (360) 757-3099 

Bob Colyer ........................... Holiday Volunteer Projects .................................... bobpatcolyer@aol.com ........................... (425) 347-3572 

Lee Thomas .......................... Special Projects Coordinator ................................. robtlee@frontier.net ............................... (425) 334-7645 

Diane Sellinger ..................... Newsletter Editor ................................................... dps1487aa@yahoo.com .......................... (425) 267-9257 

Alan Gale ............................. Office Staff ............................................................ alang70@comcast.net ............................. (425) 347-3598 

John Stearman ...................... Lively Environmental Center ................................. cell 425-232-0688................................... (425) 948-0688 

   The activity this month, held on the 3rd Thursday, November 20th, at noon will be our annual Thanksgiving 

Potluck.  We will have time to socialize and enjoy each other’s company.  To guide your decision about what to 

bring, here is the suggestion chart: 

 

                                          A to J  —  Desserts 

 

                                         K to P —  Sides/Salads 

 

                                         R to Z  —  Main Dish 


